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Dear Carlo,

I am writing you in name of the IAB (Petra Rudolf is now traveling to 

Germany) , to let you now the final result of the evaluation of the seed 

2013 projects. The short list of the Projects that were considered worth 

to finance for this call is the following (reported is just the name of 

the PI, the total score, and the full exhibithed project cost) :

1) Paolo Barone, 100/100, 11.000 euro

2) Shrikant Kawale, 96/100, 8.000 euro

3) Anita Guarino 93/100, 15.000 euro

4) Davide Massarotti, 92/100, 15.000 euro

5)  Nicola Manca 90/100, 13.000 euro

6) Emanuele Orabona 89/100. 13.000 euro

7) Emilinao De Gennaro, 88/100, 12.000 euro

With such a small budget per project, we decided not to propose ourself 

any cut, leaving of course this possibility to the Institute Executive 

Board.

We will send you in a couple of weeks the full score list and the 

analytical assessment for all the projects.

Ruggero

PS : Please remeber to refer to the members of the Institute Executive 

Board the nature of my role in the IAB ( "link" between the Direction 

and the Board) , not partecipating , for obvious ethical issues, to the 

core of the evaluation process.

